Walter Wagnon

I'm in full support of Senate Bill 1397 aka TCEQ sunset bill. It is of paramount importance that air
quality that can affect people's health is priority over a company's profit. Violators, especially repeat
violators, need increased penalties to get their attention. Therefore, I am in favor of more vigilance,
more reports, more regulations, more rejections along with more public outreach via comment
periods, input requests, and public meetings, including more media coverage and emails to
individuals in affected areas. Thank you for this opportunity to receive input from the public.



